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MEMORANDUM
TO:	Roland Kidwell

CC:	Ethlyn Williams
	
FROM:	Len J. Trevino

DATE:	November 2, 2016

SUBJECT:	International Business name change vote  

	Approved by:
	Date:

	Department Chair: 	
	

	  College Curriculum Chair:	 
	

	College Dean:	 
	

	UUPC Chair:		 
	

	Undergraduate Studies Dean:	

	


	UFS President:	

	

	Provost:	
	


A subcommittee of our faculty has recommended that the name of FAU’s international business degree be changed to “International Business” from its current title, “International Business and Trade.” The ‘and trade’ part of the current title appears to be reflective of a time when a certificate in international trade was offered.  The reason why we made this change is threefold. First, peer institutions have similar degree names. Second, the proposed major name, ‘international business’, more accurately represents the degree and its requirements. Finally, a committee that included members from several departments (e.g., ITOM, Hospitality Management, Management) that participate in the IB degree offering agreed that the change makes sense. We have taken the first step in making this change, namely receiving a positive department (Management Programs) vote of tenured and tenure track faculty.
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